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Hello!  As the newly elected Head Girl Team, we 
would like to introduce you to Shottery Sixth Form 
and tell you a little more about it. 
 
You may be under the impression that you 
already know everything you need to about 
Shottery Sixth Form but there is so much more… 
 
Where will you find all of this valuable information, 
we hear you ask?  
 
Induction Day on 29th June is a great 
opportunity to learn about all of the Shottery 
brilliance, (as well as some of the quirks), giving 
you a thorough understanding of the structure of 
sixth form as well as a feeling for the atmosphere 
in the Sixth Form Manor and in lessons. 
 
Shottery has loads to offer: from academic 
success to extra-curricular activities and a wide 
variety of leadership roles. Every week, not only 
do you get to study your A-level subjects, EPQ 
and Stretch and Challenge course, you get time 
to do work experience or volunteering and you 
get to do a Curriculum Enrichment activity of your 
choice – yes, you are given time to basically chill 
out!  
 
In terms of leadership roles, there's everything 
from Committee Leaders to House Captains to 
Ch@ mentors to the Head Girl Team and we 
strongly encourage you to apply for one of these. 
Throughout Year 12, there will be trips running to 
support your chosen subjects, plenty of thought-
provoking speakers and the opportunity to not 
only attend clubs, but also to create and lead your 
own.  
 
Shottery Sixth Form has loads going on - so 
make the most of it! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We understand that joining a new school, or 
generally making the transition into sixth form, 
can be daunting. We know, we have been in your 
situation – but we can promise you that there is 
no better place than Shottery to study your 
chosen A-levels. There is such a supportive and 
enthusiastic atmosphere here that we have no 
doubt that you’ll soon settle in and love the 
Shottery experience.  
 
We have met so many new friends through the 
sixth form, and had some amazing experiences. 
We would love you to have the same positive 
experience, and become a part of our fabulous 
Shottery Sixth Form. 
 
We hope your GCSEs go really well and that we 
will see you on 29th June! 
 
With our very best wishes, 
 
Himani (left), Ellie (centre) and Issy (right) 
 

 
 
 

And finally… 

Please contact Mr Gallagher, Director of Sixth 
Form:  

gallagher.j@sggs.org.uk 
 

 if you have specific questions about sixth 
form 

 
Please contact Mrs Watson, School Office:  

watson.n@sggs.org.uk    
 

 if any of your contact details change. 
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